
Come one, come all, to our Catholic Schools Week 

Scholastic Book Fair! 

 

The book fair kicks off on Sunday, January 28, 2018 and runs through Friday, February 2, 2018 in our Saint 

Elizabeth Parish School Library.  Please come and join us anytime from 12:30 pm to 2:00 pm on Sunday, 

January 28 during our Open House to see all of the “pawsome” books available for purchase.  There are so 

many varieties to choose from, there’s something for everyone in the entire family! 

Our Saint Elizabeth students will also get a chance to browse and buy books Monday, January 29 through 

Friday, February 2 during the school day with their classmates. 

 

 

 

Be on the lookout for our Parent Volunteer Sign Up on our school website 

(www.stelizabethparishschool.org/catholic-schools-week) to come in and help out during the book fair, too. 

(Clearances are required!) 

  P.S. -A certain “Big Red Dog” may even be caught sniffing out some good new books                                                                                                                                                     

during the sale, so keep your eyes peeled for a chance to meet him!    

http://www.stelizabethparishschool.org/catholic-schools-week

